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SKATEBOARDING CLASSES OFFERED IN BURNSVILLE IN JUNE, 
‘SCHOOL’S OUT SKATE JAM’ COMPETITION JUNE 7 

Youth skateboarders ready to catch some big air will be taught how to amp up their skating skills during “Shred 
the Park” skateboarding class in Burnsville.  

 Who:  Ages 6-12 
When:  June 18-20  |  9 a.m. – noon 

 Where:  Burnsville Skate Park, Civic Center Parkway 
 Cost:  $120 

 
Participants will focus on proper foot placement and the basics of grinds, stalls, catching air, slides and plants – as 
well as an introduction to pumping, carving, kick turns and dropping into ramps safely. This class offers small 
group instruction based on ability level. 

Participants are asked to bring their own skateboard. Helmets and safety pads are strongly recommended. 
Instructors are provided by Zombie Boardshop and 3rd Lair Skatepark & Skateshop. 

Additional skateboarding classes offered this summer will include: 

• Shred the Park II – ages 6-12   July 16-18 
• Shred the Park for Teens – ages 13+ Aug. 13-15 

Don’t Miss School’s Out Skate Jam June 7 
Part of I Love Burnsville Week 

3rd Lair Skatepark & Skateshop will host this public skateboarding contest. Prizes will be awarded for first, second 
and third place. All participants should bring their own skateboard. Helmets, elbow pads and knee pads are 
encouraged. Spectators are welcome! 

 Who:  All ages 
 When:  Thursday, June 7  |  6:30 p.m. 
 Where:  Burnsville Skate Park, Civic Center Parkway 
 Cost:  FREE 

For more information about skateboarding programs visit www.burnsville.org/skateboarding or contact David 
Erdall at david.erdall@burnsvillemn.gov  or 952-895-4514.   

(“School’s Out Skate Jam” flyer below) 
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